
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2019                                                        NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Member 
 
Thank you to all those who participated on the 90th Anniversary Fundraising Golf Day with your support 

this event was a success, it attracted over 180 golfers and raised rtgs$11 000. We would like to thank all 
our sponsors for your contributions that will go a long way in improving our club facilities. The day 
ended well with dinner, auction and raffle. 
 

  

  
 

 



Wednesday Club and Saturday Club Competitions . 
 
 

WEDNESDAY CLUB COMPETITION 
 

 

SATURDAY CLUB COMPETITION 

DATE SPONSOR DATE SPONSOR 

03 April Please sponsor this day 06 April CBZ BANK 

10 April Suzuki Zimbabwe 13 April Please sponsor this day 

17 April Please sponsor this day 20 April Please sponsor this day 

24 April Please sponsor this day 27 April Please sponsor this day 

 

We will be hosting the WINDHOEK LAGER sponsored International pairs Qualifying 

round on Wednesday the 17 of April 2019, the entry fee is $20 rtgs. Ten pairs will qualify 

for the finals to be played on a day to be advised by ZGA.  The winning pair after the finals 

will represent Zimbabwe in Portugal.  

 
 
 



Join us for the chicken and egg competition every 

Thursday for 9 holes @ 3pm. This competition is 

getting popular and popular every week 

 

New Members  
 

The Club continues to attract new members every month and that is a sign which shows that 

Chapman has standard facilities to offer. 
 

Tarupiwa Tarupiwa Ian Dalton Lovejoy Mamvura 

Paidemoyo Mahunde Kenneth Geyi Gengiz Goksel 
Jinsong Tian Innocent Sithole Nyasha Mangombe 
Thomas Mutswiti Josiah T Nyamayedenga Martha Chadyiwa 
Jethro S Ngwendere Canaan Mukorera Alwin Kopera 
Peter Mashangu   

 

 WE WELCOME YOU ALL TO CHAPMAN!!! 

FROM THE PRO SHOP 

 

                                                              Olyo Irons 3-PW, $260.00 

TNT IRONS, 4 Hybrid. 5-PW and SW, $399.00 

Double Eagle VFT irons, 3-SW, $299.00 

NB: Prices in USD, but options for payment by POS Swipe and Eco-Cash are available. 



 

 Cyclone Idai hit Chimanimani really hard.  Please help the young golfers from Chimanimani Golf 
Club.  They have lost apart from family, homes and possessions; they have lost their golf course 
and in most cases their clubs, bags, balls etc.  4 of the Junior golfers were at Chapman Golf Club 
recently for training – all of the Chimanimani golfers compete in all the Junior Provincial and 
National tournaments.  Please if you have caps, golf shirts, shorts, shoes, socks as well they 
would be most grateful.  They are mostly a small to medium men’s size, there are some young 
girls as well.  We would like to ensure they have a decent set of clubs with a suitable bag they 
can carry themselves when they play.  You can contact Cath Riley on 0776088326, or the range 
office if you have any thing to help get these young golfers back playing  golf and hopefully their 
golf course can be rebuilt.   

 

 

 

Cath Riley 

Phone - +263 776088326 

WhatsApp - +263 776088326 

Email – jcr@yoafrica.com 

mailto:jcr@yoafrica.com


 

 
The following notes will always feature in this Newsletter as a reminder 

 

 We should be appropriately dressed while on the course, at the golf range, in the 
clubhouse or visiting the pro shop as required by our club dress code. 

 We should have a sand bag before play as the rule says NO SAND BAG NO PLAY. 

 We should fill divots not fill cricket holes and pitch marks repaired within five minutes will 
be invisible within a day. If a pitch mark is left for a day it takes a month before it becomes 
invisible. 

 We should avoid slow play as it spoils the game for all of us. 

 Please we should not use cell phones on the golf course: we all know they annoy 
everyone. 

 Please let’s pay our caddies soon after playing to avoid them wondering around the club 
premises and also do not ask them to take your golf bag to the car park as you risk them 
being suspended from the club. 

 Members are required to sign their visitors in the book at reception. 

 Please if wearing golf shoes do not bring mud into the main bar. 

 All players must make sure you register and obtain a receipt before playing. 

 Please let us not dump litter on the course – it is our course so let’s keep it clean. 

INTERNAL RESULTS 
 

Monthly Medal (March) – Sponsored By CBZ Holdings 

D Division 19-24 h/caps 

Runner up; Jabulani Mavimba h/c 21 nett 74 

Winner; MN Dodo h/c 21 nett 74 

C Division 13-18 h/caps 

Runner Up; Sydney Chabvamuperu h/c 17 nett 72 

Winner; Onismo Chipangura h/c 18 nett 71 

B Division 7-12 h/caps 

Runner Up; Rob Vas h/c 10 nett 77 

Winner; Johnrose Gerber h/c 12 nett 72 

Championship Division 0-6 h/caps 

Runner up; G Scott h/c 6 nett 78 

Winner; Danny Hillman h/c 6 nett 76 



 

 

EXTERNAL RESULTS . 

 

A League – Won 4/2 to Royal @ Brooke 

B League – Lost 6/0 to Royal @ Brooke 

 

Upcoming Fixtures 

 

A & B Leagues playing @ Chapman Golf Club on Sunday 14 April 2019 

 

Chapman is on bye 

 

Please Note; if you wish to represent the Club in the ‘A’ and ‘B’ Leagues games contact the following 

League Captains: George Mudanga and Chips De Oliveira respectively.

 

 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
  

 Membership fees for the next quarter April to June 2019 are now due and payable before 30th 

April 2019. Membership of unpaid accounts will be suspended, please avoid this embarrassment. 

 Members Please Note!! Subscription fees are prepaid for your membership, not after the period 

due. No instalments payments will be accepted. 

 Members are reminded to handle club property with care i.e. changing rooms’ equipment, towels, 

showers, sauna and any other club property that you make use of. 

 Players are urged to look after their valuables when they are at the Club, 

 

 They must not leave their car windows and doors open, please close and lock them. 

 They must lock away their valuables e.g. jewellery, cash, cell phones etc. and not to leave 

in their bags in the changing rooms. 

 They must check for all their Golf Clubs with their caddies after playing and before leaving 

the club.  

 Please note lockers are Club property for rental at $80.00 per annum or $4 per day. 

 Let us keep our Club House and Golf Course environments clean by placing litter in the bins that 

are provided on the course and around the Club house.  

Visit our website on www.chapmangolf.co.zw to view your handicaps, forthcoming events, recent results 

and much more information about your club , also like our Facebook page ‘Chapman Golf Club’ 

 
 

TABETH ZVIDZWA  
SALES AND MARKETING 

http://www.chapmangolf.co.zw/

